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Question 06:

SCE’s comment on the Draft EIR, Section 4.8.3.3, page 4.8-19, lines 8–12 stated City of 
Monterey Park and the Central Basin MetropolitanWater District would be able to provide 
recycled water for the project. Provide a record of communication with those agencies that 
supports SCE’s claim.

Response to Question 06:

In an effort to minimize potable water usage from the city of Monterey Park for the Mesa Project, SCE 
initiated a Letter of Intent with Central Basin Municipal Water District (CBMWD) on March 25, 2016, to 
utilize recycled water (see attached) for soil conditioning needs during construction. SCE has been 
attending regularly scheduled monthly status meetings with CBMWD and the city of Monterey Park to  
further this effort. It should be noted that the water usage numbers in the letter have been updated, based 
on further analysis.


